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15th September 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

6E: CLASS HAMSTERS 

 

I’m sure that most of you are already aware that we have two Russian dwarf hamsters in 6E, 

Cocoa and Marshmallow.  We will be looking after the hamsters in the classroom, but many 

children in the class have already expressed an interest in taking the hamsters home either for 

the weekend or the holidays.   

 

If you are interested in giving a hamster a home (temporarily), please complete the permission 

slip below and return it to school no later than Monday 25th September.  Once all slips have 

been returned, I will create a class pet rota – you will be notified in advance when the 

hamsters are coming to stay.  If, for any reason, you cannot have the hamsters on a certain 

date (or at all), please let me know and we can re-arrange.  When taking the hamsters home, 

you will receive a weekend bag with their food and other toys. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

6E: CLASS HAMSTERS 

 

Name of child: .......................................................................................................................................... 

 

You may tick more than one option: 

 

 I give permission for my child to care for Cocoa and Marshmallow over a weekend  

 

 I give permission for my child to care for Cocoa and Marshmallow over a half-term 

 break (one week) 

 

 I give permission for my child to care for Cocoa and Marshmallow over a holiday (two 

 weeks) 

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………….............  Date: .………………………. 

   

   

   


